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Canning Vale resident awarded for Outstanding Contribution 
 
Canning Vale local Furniture Removal Company owner, Nick D’Adamo has been 
announced as the award winner for Outstanding Contribution, at the National Furniture 
Removal Industry Awards held in at their annual conference on the Gold Coast. The 
Australian Furniture Removers Association (AFRA) proudly congratulates industry 
professionals who have directly contributed and influenced the industry for the better. 
 
This AFRA Award is not always granted annually but is presented to individuals based on 
performance and dedication, which make them that much more significant.  
 
“We are always proud to announce our winners because award winners truly deserve 
them. There is nothing more rewarding than being recognised for outstanding 
achievements in any industry, and the very act of recognising and announcing award 
winners is certianly rewarding for myself and AFRA” says AFRA Executive Director, Viv 
Hanley. 
 
The Oustanding Contribution Award winner, Nick D'Adamo Managing Director of Keys 
Bros. Removals and Storage, has received one of the most prestigous awards of the 
industry because the award is not given every year but only when an oustanding recipient 
is found. Nick D’Adamo has been a Council Member, President, Vice President, State 
President and strong AFRA supporter since his first day on the job. Currently mentoring 
newcomers to the industry, his achievements have directly contributed to the health of the 
Furniture Removal Industry. 
 
“After many years in the indusry it was an honour to be recognised by my peers and our 
governing Association. I am currently involved in improving training and bringing young 
people into the industry, so hopefully winning this award will encourage more people to 
think about the future of our younger generations and the industry as a whole as we move 
forward”, said Mr D’Adamo.  
 
Each award requires recipients to achieve and maintain high standards in their field. 
 
 “The AFRA Awards sincerely congratulate this year’s winners for their outstanding 
achievements which have made my job and this industry a success. What these awards 
stand for is not only individual achievement but the ongoing support which this industry is 
fortunate to have”, explains Viv Hanley.  
 
For more information on the AFRA Awards and winners please visit www.afra.com.au. 
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